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Bulletin 

 
God's Work Through Our Hands 

 
On October 13th, the Strategic Planning Committee and Father Portelli met with Diocese Building 
Commission to present our renovation construction and bid documents for review and 
consultation.  The commission voted unanimously to approve our project and we can now move 
forward to request bids.  Once finalized, bids will be going out late fall/early winter with anticipated 
construction starting next spring (2021).  If you haven't already done so, please take a moment to 
view the proposed renovation drawings on display in the narthex.  Additionally, if you haven't made 
a contribution to the campaign, pledge forms are located at the end of the pews and back of the 
church. 
 

Prayer 

 
Almighty God, in Your love for us You have blessed us abundantly. We glorify You and give You 
thanks for all the gifts You have given us.  Our faith, our lives, our loved ones.  May our gifts of 
time, talent and treasure for the our Capital Campaign glorify You, the one God who lives and 
reigns forever and ever.  Amen. 
 

Cantor 

 
On October 13th, the Strategic Planning Committee and Father Portelli met with Diocese Building 
Commission to present our renovation construction and bid documents for review and 
consultation.  The commission voted unanimously to approve our project and we can now move 
forward to request bids.  Once finalized, bids will be going out late fall/early winter with anticipated 
construction starting next spring (2021).  If you haven't made a contribution to the campaign, 
pledge forms are located at the end of the pews and back of the church. 
 


